
To the Next Adventure

I wanted to apologize for the absence of columns and blog posts on my part. I’ve begun a
new adventure, this one in commerce, and it has taken all of my creative energies. I don’t
know when I’ll start writing again, or podcasting for that matter, probably not for some
time. For now my focus is on family and business. I will shortly be publishing an anthology
on unschooling written by unschooling dads, and I have several more books planned for the
future. Time will tell when those will be completed. Wish me luck!

Skyler.
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